
                                              ​Date​: 12.9.2020 

To, 

Nursing Superintendent, Principal 

Dear Madam / Sir 

Greetings from Trained Nurses Association of India, Maharashtra         
State Branch!! 

Our Nurses, frontliners in hospitals, covid care centers, quarantine         
centers are providing  compassionate and skillful care. 

Our Nursing Administrators are rising for the challenges in these          
unprecedented times and providing best of nursing management in         
converting covid units, material and resources management, providing        
emotional support and so on. 

Our Nursing Educators are showing innovation in teaching and bracing          
for unique challenges to develop the next generation of nurses.They have           
been working intensively on different fronts, such as research projects,          
training courses, production of technologies, management committees,       
guidance for  students. 

Our Nursing Students are coming forward as frontline workers and          
assisting  each other in uplifting in new ways. 

TNAI Maharashtra state branch appreciate the courage,dedication and        
strength of corona warriors.We request you to send the names of Nurses            
who have done beyond her duties so that we can thank and appreciate for              
her work as frontline corona warrior. 

Name of the nurse(s). ,Designation of the nurse(s) Name of the hospital(s):            
Contact Number(s) and Photo. 

The above mentioned data can be sent to the below mentioned WhatsApp            
number or email. Mrs.Prachi Dharap , Secretary TNAI Maharashtra         
State Branch ​Whatsapp No. 9987520336. ​Email      
tnaimahabr@yahoo.co.in​. Thanking you. 

With regards, 

  

Mrs. Prachi Dharap  Mrs. Surekha Sawant 
   ​ Secretary                                                                  President 
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